
MAPLEWOOD CHRISTIAN CHURCH 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

7300 State Rt 88 

Ravenna, Oh 44266 

330-297-6424 

vbs.maplewoodcc@gmail.com 

 

Dear Family, 
  

It's Vacation Bible School (VBS) time again! We would like to invite you to join us at 

Maplewood for God’s Team.  It will be held July 15th – 17th. 
 

Friday, August 12th       6:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.  Snack will be provided 

Registration begins at 5:45 p.m.  We will NOT register your children until 5:45 p.m.  

You MUST have an adult attend to your child until they are registered.  PLEASE make 

sure we know your child is here and checked in before you leave.  We want to keep your 

children safe.   
 

Saturday, August 13th   9:00 a.m. – 4:45 p.m.   Lunch & snack will be provided 

Registration begins at 8:45 a.m.  We will NOT register your children until 8:45 a.m.  

You MUST have an adult attend to your child until they are registered.  PLEASE make 

sure we know your child is here and checked in before you leave.  We want to keep your 

children safe.   
 

Sunday, August 14th     9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.  Snack will be provided 

Parents, you are welcome to join us during church for worship or drop off your child, 

but be back by noon so your child can participate in the picnic which begins at noon. 
 

You will find enclosed registration form(s) or register at our website maplewoodcc.org.   
 

At VBS God’s Team, your students will: 

• Learn to build committed relationships with Jesus and encourage discipleship. 

• Expand on what they’ve discovered by participating in a variety of activities: 

making their own art projects at Craft Station, singing new songs at Music 

Station, playing games at Recreation Station, and enjoying tasty treats at Snack 

Station.    
 

Along the way, God’s Team Members will hear about our mission project! Our mission 

this year is The Haven of Portage County. We will collect an offering each day to go 

toward The Haven of Portage County.  
 

We look forward to sharing our hope in Christ with your children during our weekend of 

Vacation Bible School.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call the church 

office at 330-297-6424. 
 

Sincerely, 

Your God’s Team VBS Team 

at Maplewood Christian Church 

mailto:vbs.maplewoodcc@gmail.com

